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Outreach for May Newsletter 

 

We all know that the numbers do not tell the whole story but they do explain a lot, especially 
when people who previously volunteered on Tuesday mornings are trying to understand what is 
currently happening on Tuesday mornings with regard to the number of people we are serving.   

In January 2023 we 
distributed an average of 
27 bags of groceries each 
week but by year end we 
were averaging 60.  By the 
end of 2024 it was 96, and 
the number continues to 
increase with 142 bags 
distributed on April 15th.   

The numbers fluctuate 
weekly and the only real 
exception was the big drop 
on Christmas Eve 2024.  
We debated whether to 
open that day as we 

expected most people would not come, and our numbers did drop by about 50%, but the 50+ 
people who showed up really appreciated being able to get their groceries before the holidays. 

How does this compare to what other groups are experiencing?  Well, the Central Okanagan Food 
Bank reported a 43% increase in clients during 2024, and our increase in grocery bags distributed 
in 2024 is about 60%, with new immigrants being a major part of our increase. 

The need is great and the need is growing, but so far we are managing to keep up with the 
demand and that is thanks to all of you who support the Tuesday morning grocery program with 
donations of money or groceries or even just a word of encouragement.  And of course, our Food 
Pantry volunteers are an incredibly dedicated and hard-working group of individuals. 

Our meal program continues to grow at the same rate as the grocery distribution.  So far this year 
we have averaged 111 meals per week, with numbers fluctuating from 96 to 133.  Our cooks, 
sandwich makers and incredible kitchen volunteers do a remarkable job of feeding the crowd 
each week.  A special thank you goes to the Friday Evening Women’s Group who at their February 
gathering made enough meatloaf to feed over 100 people! 

Thank you everyone for your support of the Tuesday morning Outreach program!!! 



  

Stewardship 

 

Spring has arrived with its early sunrises and longer days, and very quickly blossomed into beautiful 
summer weather.  With this change comes the desire to be outside enjoying the warmth of the sun 
and ending our winter hibernation.  It feels like life has begun again – and doesn’t that sound like the 
Easter story that we just celebrated.  Resurrection, new life, new beginnings, and a wondrous hope 
for what is yet to come. 

In 2025 we celebrate the 100th anniversary of the United Church of Canada and our church in 
Kelowna.  100 years of loving and serving those in need in our local communities and around the 
world with the compassion and caring that Jesus modelled and taught his disciples. 

What will the next season or 100 years bring for our church?  As part of our church family, what do 
you dream of and wish for from your church in the coming years?  Where do you see us growing and 
thriving and serving others?  How do you see yourself involved and supporting your church? 

While Easter is behind us for this year, the Easter resurrection story goes on.  These excerpts from a 
United Church of Canada Stewardship blog called Graceful Generosity, are most appropriate as we 
look forward to the next 100 years of this United Church of ours. 

Today we are invited to live into this same Easter generosity as an act of faith rooted 
in resurrection hope.  Giving is more than a line in a church financial budget.  Giving 
is a communal act of holy participation in God’s unfolding story of healing, justice, 
and renewal. 

To give is to participate.  To give is to proclaim that we are not alone.  To give is to sing 
that we are connected to all our relations.  To give is to state that we believe in life 
beyond death, in love beyond limits. 

It is about responding to Christ’s invitation to love our neighbours, walk with global 
partners, and share in resurrection hope that defies despair.  Every gift becomes a 
witness to our belief that love can transform lives. 

Let our giving rise not from duty, but from the desire to share Christ’s resurrection 
hope with the world.  Let our planning create space for acts of beauty and grace.  Let 
our offering — whether of money, resources, time, prayer, or presence — become a 
sign of love to the people around us. 

Because we are an Easter people, and generosity is our joyful response to the God 
who makes all things new. 

— Rev. Melody Duncanson Hales offers stewardship support in the Canadian Shield 
and Shining Waters Regions of the United Church of Canada 

 

Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly 

or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.    2 Corinthians 9:7 



  



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



  



 

  



 

  



 
  



 
  



 
Murdered and Missing Indigenous Women, Girls and 2 Spirit People 

 
This May, continue to raise your voices and speak out against colonization, racism, and the injustice 
of Murdered and Missing Women, Girls, and Two-Spirit People (MMIWG2S). 
  
Monday, May 5 is Red Dress Day, the National Day of Awareness for MMIWG2S.  Thursday, May 15 
is Moosehide Campaign Day – a time to take action. 
  
What can you do? 

• Take time in worship to pray for action to end this epidemic of violence 

• Hang a red dress outside your church and home as an act of public witness 

• Participate in Red Dress activities in your community 

• Wear a moosehide pin, and participate in this year’s activities, which include a livestream, 

walks to end violence, and a fast 

• Support the Healing Fund 

[Image credit: The United Church of Canada]  
 

 

 

  

https://united-church.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff2087d5fde243a770ed893a8&id=75a82309fe&e=4b1c89b932
https://united-church.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff2087d5fde243a770ed893a8&id=6eb9ec4d93&e=4b1c89b932
https://united-church.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff2087d5fde243a770ed893a8&id=ba22e507ec&e=4b1c89b932


 

  



 

  



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strengthening Voices. Inspiring Possibility. 

WHERE VOICES COME TO LIFE 

Welcome to SongShine, vocal music and creative drama-based classes designed for those who have 
communication issues due to Parkinson’s, stroke, other neurological challenges, or aging. Our goal 

is to help you communicate more easily and clearly. SongShine harnesses the power of brain, 
breath, and emotion to reclaim voices. It creates community, camaraderie, and confidence 

…AND IT’S FUN!  
Meet: Mondays at 1pm, at Bernard Church, in Room 14   

Hosted by Choir Director Sylvia Clerke 
  



 

Keep up to date, watch worship videos and more. 

Find us online! Like and Follow us on Facebook & 

Subscribe to our YouTube Channel! 

 
Website  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 

 
Facebook Page SUNDAY LIVESTREAM SHOWN HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc 

 

Facebook Group (Our Private Church Group) 
(A Private Group for members & friends of COUC to share church news or discussion)  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745 

 

United Church of Canada Private Group –  

Join in for all UCC chat & news! 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UnitedChurchCda/permalink/10167795547890401/ 

 
YouTube Channel (Worship videos posted weekly): 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w 
  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UnitedChurchCda/permalink/10167795547890401/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w


 


